
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           08 November 2017 16:54
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Seánaí Conlan
 
Name: Seánaí
Surname: Conlan

 
 
Message:
Id like to add my voice to those calling for a rethink of Drogheda's place in the National Development Plan.
Drogheda has suffered chronic underinvestment over the years and needs more recognition.
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